
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 21 FEBRUARY 2011 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(64) Program 1.1:   Visa and Migration 

Senator Cash asked: 
What actions have been taken in relation to the $1.7 million integrity enhancements 
for the WHM Visa program? 

Answer: 

The Department of Immigration and Citizenship has implemented an enhanced 
information package for employers (the Employer Awareness Project) regarding the 
Working Holiday visa program and compliance requirements.  
 
 
 


